
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2010 2:50 PM 
To: 'Amanda Trujillo' 
Subject: RE: Open Issues 

Amanda: The C-141 for the Santa Fe SWD is not signed. You may want to reword the "Describe Cause of Problem and 
Remedial Action Taken" block. The signature is the big thing though. 
Thanks, 
Mike 

From: Amanda Trujillo [mailto:atrujillo@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2010 3:58 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Open Issues 

Mike: 

We have a few open issues I wanted to follow up on. 

^•^Windmil l ATI State #1 - C-141/Final Report, analytical was submitted to your office on December 10, 2009 
requesting closure. 
Jester SWD #4 C-141/Final Report was submitted to your office on November 24, 2009 requesting closure. 
Santa Fe Land SWD #1 - C-141/Final Report was submitted to your office on November 24, 2009 requesting 
closure. 

A M Routh NU.SWD #2 - as per our discussion December 10, 2009 the pasture and pooling area will be delineated to 
250 ppm. The stockpile on location will be blended with caliche material and used to build berms around location. 

Please let me know if all this information is correct and the status of these closures. Thank you and Happy New Year! 

Amanda N. Trujillo 
Environmental Scientist 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Off ice 575-748-4310 
Cell 575-703-6537 
Email atruiillo@yatespetroleum.com 
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